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1st November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 9 Trip to Imperial War Museum, London – Saturday 25th November 2023 

I am delighted to inform you that to support our upcoming WW1 art project, we are excited to offer Year 9 

students a trip to the Imperial War Museum, London on Saturday 25th November 2023.  I am sure you will 

agree that this is a valuable learning experience relating to an important event in world history and will give 

the students a brilliant opportunity to gather resources for the project.  

We will leave school at 5:00am and travel by coach to the Imperial War Museum.  We will spend the day 

looking at the exhibits and in particular WW1 artefacts.  After what we know will be an exciting day, we will 

leave London at approximately 4:00pm and plan to arrive back at Poltair School at approximately 10:30pm.  

Students will need to be dressed appropriately with sensible shoes, packed lunch and a small amount of 

spending money for their evening meal (usually McDonalds at Taunton services).  

The cost of the trip is £44 and payment will need to be made via ParentPay by Friday 17th November.  Please 

note that places are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.   

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Eileen Pearson 

Deputy Head of Creative Learning & Head of Art 


